
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As our Year 3 Hamleteers have well and truly settled into Hamlet life, we will be introducing our final 

piece of home learning this week.  Children will receive their Google Classroom log ins where they 

will find one piece of spelling homework each week.  This will be set on a Monday and be due in the 

following Monday morning.  For the first piece of spelling home learning, we will be setting it on 

Thursday 5th October and it will be due in on Monday 16th October to allow extra time for 

issues logging in to be remedied.  Please contact your child’s class teacher if you experience any 

problem accessing the homework.  Teachers will also provide paper copies in their classrooms for 

those who may need it.   

I thought it may be helpful to provide you with a complete list of the home learning that children in 

Year 3 are expected to complete.  I have attached a perforated ‘short sheet’ at the bottom of the 

letter that might be helpful to cut off and stick on the fridge!  We will be sticking the children’s Doodle 

Maths and Google Classroom log ins in their reading records on Monday 9th October so please 

ensure your child brings their reading record to school on this day.       

Reading Records – Due in on a Monday and handed out the Monday afternoon or Tuesday 

afternoon.  Three comments a week should be recorded where children have read 

(preferably aloud).  A sheet should be in the front of each reading record with suggested 

comments.  Comments can be written by an adult or a child.  Teachers may also record in the reading 

record so it should be brought in each day.   

Doodle Maths – Children should be in the green zone by each Thursday.  You can decide 

what works best for you as a family – either little and often or all in one go. 

Google Classroom Spelling – Set on a Monday and due in the following Monday.  Can 

be submitted on Google Classroom or on paper to your child’s class teacher.  This will be 

linked to the phonic sound your child is learning in class that week and may recall previously 

learnt sounds.   

Children have also been given a levelled reading book which should be brought to school each day 

and a handwriting pack for the half term.  Times Table Rockstars log ins will be given out in January 

when we teach multiplication but Doodle Tables is a great tool that children can use to practise.  If 

your child has an instrument, they should also practise this each week.  We understand that some 

families would like more to do at home so please refer to the Our Learning document that was sent 

out at the beginning of the term for other optional activities.  Please get in touch with your child’s 

class teacher if you have any problem accessing the home learning.     

Kind Regards, 

Kirsty Shreeve 

Y3 Team Lead 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

When is my home learning due? 

Reading  Maths Spelling 

Due on a Monday  

 

3 comments in your 

reading record 

 

Reading aloud to an adult 

each week 

Doodle Maths  

 

Be in the green zone by 

Thursday 

Google Classroom 

 

Due on a Monday 

 

Submit online or get a paper 

copy in class 

 


